
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  May 20, 2024 
 
Re:  Engagement Letter: Eichhorn & Eichhorn, LLP 
 

The Town is facing a lawsuit that was filed in Illinois. The Town Attorney has explained 
that it is best to have an attorney who is both licensed and experienced in practicing in Illinois. 
Mr. Westland has suggested Mr. David Jensen with the firm of Eichhorn & Eichhorn, LLP to 
handle this matter. A letter of engagement was presented for these services. 
 

 
 

  
 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and voice vote, approve the engagement letter with Eichhorn & Eichhorn, LLP. 


